
So much LIFE at the Dream House!

Family Dinner & Growth Group

Logan & Adelynn getting ready for Spring!

Two of the masterpieces created at Paint Night!
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We did not know that a simple “yes” would bring about so many blessings! 
In this new season, when God called us to invite young moms and pregnant
girls into the Dream House, He was certainly up to something special. We now 
have three young ladies, Jessica, Parice and Elaysia, a one year old Adelynn,
a one month old Brielle, born on March 9th, and two more little ones on the way!
At the Dream House, they will grow as mothers while also being given the tools
to go after their dreams.
 
During these first months at the Dream House, each of the girls has been
enrolled at Commonwealth Charter Academy and are working diligently to
complete the requirements for graduation. We are expected to have two
graduates to celebrate this coming June and another the following summer. 

They have also been tackling smaller tasks like learning to make (and be persistent with making) important
phone calls, using public transportation, managing finances, and dealing with conflict. 

We also celebrate a new life in Christ, as Jessica chose to invite Jesus into her heart!

We praise God for all these celebrations of new life and the promises yet to come!    
�

What a blessing it is to sit around a full table, sharing a meal and life together.
Each Thursday, the Dream House girls, as well as four other young adults, have
been invited to share in this special time. Following dinner, we have had deep,
engaging conversations about the battlefield of the mind, victim mentality, and
the pursuit of God. We also had a paint night, a teaching about use of essential
oils, and In Him Christian Wellness led a conversation on Anxiety and
Depression. We are expecting God to continue to move in powerful ways during
these times, bringing healing, relationship and growth.�

Shannon, Jessica & Elaysia enjoying an evening at Dave & Busters! Anthony getting some snuggle time with the first Dream House baby-Brielle!



Shannon’s contact information:
E-mail:   shannon@padreamhouse.org             Phone:  717-919-7442

Anthony’s contact information:
E-mail:   anthony@padreamhouse.org              Phone:  717-598-4033

Support

To learn more about supporting this ministry, please visit our website or call us at the numbers below:
www.padreamhouse.org 

Would you consider partnering with us?

Prayers, volunteering and financial contributions are the main
three ways you can support The Dream House. We are currently
seeking monthly donors to help provide reliable income. To
make a tax-deductible donation to the ministry, you can send a
check made out to:

The Dream House
1323 State Street
Harrisburg, Pa 17103.

You can also donate through our website:  www.padreamhouse.org. 

Jonah Paul Shelly

Tangible Needs List
- Walmart & Giant gift cards
- Diffuser for essential oils

- New towels and washcloths 
- Tampons
- Shaving cream

On March 25th, we welcomed our sweet baby boy into the world. God gave us our gift two weeks
early and heard our prayers for a safe delivery. He is a much loved little boy! Thank you Jesus for his life!�

- Plastic cups
- Toilet cleaner

Thank you for your support!


